
Richmond County Amateur Radio Club

       August 12, 2023                Meeting Minutes

Meeting called to order by President Fred Lathan, KG4GSA at 9:30 AM at the RCEM training room.

 July8, 2023   minutes were read and approved.  Motion to approve by Ted Lathan, KB4CIT  and all approved.

 

Old Business: 

Mark Dawkins, N4CMD, confirmed that Rob Humphries will be taking over as the club website manager.  
Butch Parris, N4AWP, will provide the access info for the website so that it can be maintained and updated with
any new club business such as meeting minutes, photos and any club news.  Thanks go to Butch Parris for 
all the work that he has done in managing the club website.

New Business:

President Fred Lathan, announced that the club will have a foxhunt for any interested hams after the regular club
meeting in September.  Butch Parris will be the control operator for the hidden fox transmitter and a starting location
will be given at the regular club meeting on September 9th, 2023.

President Fred Lathan announced the the club Christmas Dinner will be held at Pine Grove Baptist Church on 
Airport Rd.  N4JWM will be hosting the dinner with more information to come.

President Fred Lathan reminded the club that December is when the club usually donates to Richmond County Social
Services for the foster kids that are in need.

Stan Disbrow, W2CK, gave a presentation on Fox hunting that included small, portable beam antennas, step attenuators
direction finding procedures and equipment.

Everyone is encouraged to invite anyone interested in radio to join us at the meetings and any club function.

13 Members were present.



Being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 10:00 AM

Motion to adjourn by Ted Lathan, KB4CIT and all approved.  Meeting followed by 

 an  informal ragchew session.


